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Consideration of appointments to the Hampton Economic Development Authority

PURPOSE/BACKGROUND:

General Wallace Arnold and Ann Shuford's term expired on March 31, 2016.  They have both served
two consecutive terms and are not eligible for reappointment.  Council is being asked to appoint
replacements for a four year term to expire on March 31, 2020.

There are individuals in the Board Bank who have expressed a desire to serve on this board. Those
applications are being provided to Council.

Recommendation:
The committee has submitted a recommendation letter for John Ishon and Dr. Eric Sheppard to fill
these vacancies.
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